
April 19, 2022
Construction Alert #24

•  A section of the sidewalk on the south side of Flagler Street in front of One Biscayne Tower will be  
temporarily closed so the contractor can install street furnishings. 
• This closure should last from today, the 26th through Wednesday, the 27th.
• As always, we thank stakeholders for their patience.


